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What is the Community Catheter Care Survey? 
 
This is a joint survey between The Royal Liverpool 
University Hospital Trust and the community primary care 
team. It is a survey of patients attending the Emergency 
Department with catheter problems. 
 
Why do we need to do this survey?  
 
Some patients with catheters experience problems such as 
blocking or bypassing.  Sometimes these problems can be 
dealt with by district nurses and sometimes patients need to 
attend the Emergency Department.  In order to try and 
improve our care of patients with catheters we want to find 
out how and why patients seek help. 
 
Do I need to participate in the survey? 
 
You do not have to agree to take part in the survey.  If you 
do not wish to then please inform the nursing staff of your 
decision. 
 
What would taking part involve? 
 
If you agree to take part in the survey your contact 
information will be passed to the health care professionals 
in the community.  

 
You have been given this information leaflet because 
you have attended the Emergency Department  
( A&E) with a problem with your catheter 
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A few days after your Emergency Department attendance a 
health care professional will contact you and ask you about 
the care you had received.  Your replies will then be stored 
in an anonymised way. 
 
What will be the benefits of participating this survey?   
 
There will be no direct benefit to your immediate care from 
taking part in this survey. However, results from this survey 
will be used to improve the care of patients with catheters in 
our area. 
 

Further Information: 
 
For clinical questions specific to your case, 
please contact your Family Doctor (GP) or 
Continence Team  
 
http://www.baus.org.uk/ 
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All Trust approved information is available on request in 
alternative formats, including other languages, easy read, large 
print, audio, Braille, moon and electronically. 

 
 


